
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom- City Administrator 

FROM: Dave Schmidt- Fire Chief 

SUBJECT: Authorization to Purchase Thermal Imagers (3) 

DATE: May 6, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The fire department is requesting authorization to purchase 3 Thermal Imagers out of our 
Capital Funds for Thermal Imager replacement. The low quote received for this replacement is 
for $8,397.45 (quotes attached) through Jefferson Fire and Safety. The current balance 
available for Thermal Imagers in the Capital Plan is $10,000.00, The Thermal Imagers will be 
placed at Station 1 and 2 and the Duty Officer squad.  

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Authorize the fire department to purchase Thermal Imagers in the amount of $8,397.45 from 
Jefferson Fire and Safety. 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

Capital plan 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Quotes 

 


